SHOBLOM
BROADCASTING, INC.

Drawer-Y
Wickenburg, Arizona 85358

(602) 684-7804

January 22, 1982

Bill Nittler
Box 36
Nucla, Co, 8142l

Dear Mr, Nittler:

Thank you for your letter reporting of your reception
of KUUK on January 15, 1982, After going over our logs,
I am most happy to report that you did pick up our
signal,

KUUK is a 580 watt daytime station. We have applied to
the FCC for permission to increase power to 1000 wats,
and expect to have the authority By the end of March.

I hope you will try again at that time, to see if our
signal has improved any,.

Again thank you for letting us know of your reception,
and should you ever ke in the Wickenburg area, please
come by our studios,

Youg? truly, -

Lol 99,

Gerald M, Hale

AM 1250




